Kay North
4453 North 3150 E
Liberty, Ut 84310

July 22, 2013

Chad Meyerhoffer

Weber County Engineering
2380 Washington Blvd.
Ogden, Ut 84401

Dear Mr. Meyerhoffer:

In the Ogden Valley News there is an editorial concerning the establishment of
a meat packing company in a residential neighborhood in Liberty, Utah!

Approving this business is against the will of the majority!

We have appealed to the three county commissioners and it seems that appeals
go to deaf ears!

We purchased our property in Liberty in 2005 and built our home and actually
spent $700,000.00!

The latest value assessed is less than half of what we actually paid!

Property taxes never are reduced with the supposed value!
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We are extremely concerned that allowing a meat packing plant in our
neighborhood will further devalue our property and it will be polluting our air
and our environment!

The editorial indicated that to date you have not approved this latest fiasco!
Could you please disallow and cancel the decision to allow this obnoxious

business into our space!

We purchased our property to get away from business, industry, noise, and
pollution, but it is beginning to follow us and it is shameful!

There is a general plan, but it seems that it is just words on a piece of paper
and not being followed.

Please do what is right and deny this request and this one time allow the people
to have their say!

Thank you!

Sincerely,

7 ﬂ/’u/ / / 671
Kay North



